
8203 Incident Investigation  

 

5/28/2020 –  

Staff began investigation into an account where multiple pieces 
of equipment were found on a crew truck during a random field 
crew inspection audit that were out of calibration. Staff 
contacted the person responsible to maintain equipment 
calibration, according to crew personnel on site, by phone, and 
noted that person was unaware that the equipment was out of 
compliance.  

6/2 & 6/4/2020–  

Staff contacted CNGC via phone and email, to request vehicle 
location, personnel and equipment records related to the 
investigation. To date there has been no response.  

 

 

Picture #1 – Staff captured screen shot on site of the Pyrometer and 
calibration due date of a borrowed piece of equipment from a nearby 
crew, which was allegedly used by fitter “William Doyle” to join the 
new service after discovering that the Pyrometer on his own crew truck 
was out of compliance. 

 



 

Picture #2 – Calibration record for new gauge used for pressure test 
on the gas service. 

 

 

Picture #3 – Verification of calibrated gauge used for new gas 
service. 

 

 

 



 

Picture #4 – OQ verification 


